
Item C3
Recognition of Jodi Halm, Accounting Clerk with the Finance 
Department for 20 Years of Service with the City
The Mayor and City Council will recognize Jodi Halm, Accounting Clerk with the Finance 
Department for 20 years of service with the City. Ms. Halm was hired on October 1, 1984 as a 
Cashier I, was promoted to Cashier III-Customer Service on March 30, 1987, was promoted 
to Clerk III on February 1, 1988, then was promoted to Accounting Clerk II on August 28, 
1992. We would like to congratulate Jodi on her 20 years of dedication to the City.
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